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10/02/2021  13:46:282021/0124/P OBJ Mei Suen Dear Sirs

I strongly object to this roof extension.

The reasons are:

- it is a listed building, so will be totally out of character. 

- it will look out of place in this row of terrace houses, with an overbearing structure.

- it seems to be very oversized and imposing.

- the design is very poor and not in keeping with the area.

Thank you very much for taking my comments into consideration.

Kind regards
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